
UMBC Adjunct Faculty Advisory Committee Meeting 

March 8, 2019, ADMIN 1005A 
4:00 - 5:00 p.m.
 
1. UMBC new branding standards (Guest: Miriam Tillman, AVP, Mkt & Creative Services)
2. Faculty Staff Advisory Committee on Title IX issues (Margie/Rob) 
a. Subcommittee meetings update (Margie/Rob) 

3. Adjunct Conference (Sandra/Paul)
a. Update on status (meeting with Sheryl) 
b. Heard from NFM?  

4. Visibility campaign update (Rob) 
a .Logo has been delayed by upcoming roll out of a template for logo development by 
    the University  
b. Hope fully will have prototypes (have emailed again for an answer) 
5. Finalize date for Spring Adjunct Meet & Greet
a. Best day to have it?
b, Flat Tuesday’s was a recommendation


6. Faculty Senate
a. Draft of document outlining our concerns/position on GoogleDoc for feedback. Last chance for your comments is 3/8.  

7. ACA Benefits Issue
(Maggie) 


Essentially if someone does not work (0 hours) they will be required to elect COBRA.  So if you are teaching in spring and not in summer, then the portion of the summer in which your hours drop to zero will be unsubsidized.  We have had this confirmed by the Director at the Department of Budget and Management.  We would prefer to communicate this to contractual employees, so you should be getting a communication from our office in the near future on this.  We have been notifying contractual employees during the renewal process that this was likely coming in 2019 so many are aware.
  
8. New Business 

  

